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Comments: Please keep all of Custer-Gallatin National Forest (especially the Crazy Mountains), from being

developed any further, and please give these mountains and forest more protection, not less. I have been coming

to this area for over 20 years to hike, camp, and fish. I love both the Beartooth and Crazy mountains in particular

for their uniqueness, awe-inspiring beauty, and many pockets of quiet solitude. Any further development of any

kind will lessen the value for ever-growing future generations to come.


